
Great Oswald Road  
Bake-Off 

 
 

 

Dust off your cake tins, get creative, the Great Oswald Road Bake-Off is 

back! 

At this year’s Summer Fair, Oswald Road PTA (FORS) will again be 

holding our ever-popular ‘Great Oswald Road Bake-Off’ competition. 

There will be categories for:   Foundation stage  

    Key stage 1  

     Key stage 2 

   Adults 

                                                                             

The Bake-Off is free to enter, and we will be selling off all entries at the 

fair. Any bakes are welcome: biscuits, big cakes, cupcakes, traybakes… 

Please remember we are a nut-free school, and don’t use fresh cream, 

as the cakes won’t be refrigerated.  

 

Pick up your entry form from the school office. Bring your cakes/bakes 

in a sealed container, along with your completed entry form, to the 

reception desk after school on Friday 17th June. All entries need to be 

with us by 4.30pm on the Friday as that is when they are being 

judged by the fantastic baker from Tea Hive. The winners will be 

announced, and prizes handed out, at the Summer Fair on Saturday 

18th June. Many thanks to Tea Hive for supporting us again with this 

event. Happy baking! 

 

 
 

  

 Oswald Road Miniature 
Garden Competition 

 

 

For this year’s Summer Fair, Oswald Road PTA (FORS), in conjunction with the 

Unicorn, is again holding our miniature garden competition. Use sticks, stones, 

moss, sand, growing plants, pebbles, craft materials or whatever you can find to 

make a tiny garden in a container. From fairy gardens to seaside scenes and 

dinosaur terrains, we are looking for the most creative designs, so let your 

imagination run wild! 

1. Gardens should be designed in a container, tray or tin no larger than 40cm x 40cm. 

2. If you are using real plants, make sure you have a few holes for drainage in the 

base of your container. 

3. Bring your finished garden to the office after school on Friday 17th June. Label your 

garden with your name and class. The gardens need to be with us by 4.30pm 

on the Friday as that is when the judging will take place. 

4. Winners for each key stage will be announced at the school fair and prizes (kindly 

donated by Unicorn) will be awarded. 

5. The gardens will be on display at the Summer Fair on Saturday 18th June. You can 

collect your garden at the end of the fair. Unfortunately we do not have the space 

to keep them- any uncollected gardens will be disposed of.  

 

 
 


